CITY OF SHEBOYGAN

REQUEST FOR FINANCE AND PERSONNEL COMMITTEE CONSIDERATION

ITEM DESCRIPTION: R.O. No. 11-22-23 submitting a claim from Laura Kampmann for alleged
tire damage due to a water street valve lid that had been flipped out of place on Indiana Avenue.

REPORT PREPARED BY: Margo Wagner, Financial Reporting Analyst

REPORT DATE: July 18, 2022 MEETING DATE: July 25, 2022
FISCAL SUMMARY: STATUTORY REFERENCE:
Budget Line Item: N/A Wisconsin N/A
Budget Summary: N/A Statutes:
Budgeted Expenditure: N/A Municipal Code: N/A

Budgeted Revenue: N/A

BACKGROUND / ANALYSIS:

R.O. No. 11-22-23 is a claim from Laura Kampmann to repair a flat tire after driving over a water
street valve lid that had been flipped out of place on Indiana Avenue. Per the Sheboygan Water
Utility, these lids rest in place by gravity and do not have any nails or other fasteners involved.
There was no negligence by the Sheboygan Water Utility.

STAFF COMMENTS:

City staff have reviewed the above claim and under authorization of City Administrator Todd
Wolf in consultation with the City Attorney and the Finance Department, have denied the claim
listed above.

ACTION REQUESTED:
Motion to recommend the Common Council receive and file the following documents:
R.O. No. 11-22-23

ATTACHMENTS:
I.  R.O.No. 11-22-23



